
6th January 2015 

Introduction to our new ‘Poles Apart’ topic.  

The children watched a powerpoint about 

the Arctic and Antarctic. We talked a lot 

about the main features of these areas. The 

children loved finding out about the animals, 

such as polar bears and arctic foxes!  

The children then worked in pairs to decide 

upon what they would like to find out more 

about during the next few weeks. They used 

fact books to help them to decide too!  


